
The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods at a meeting held on Wednesday, June 26, 
2019, eonsidered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillors Gomes, Oliveira and Abreu, requesting that 
the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods meet with Pulaski School Parents and School 
Staff in conjunction with the Far North End Neighborhood Association, to discuss the ongoing 
traffic and public safety issues at Pulaski School and that the Administration look into funding for 
two (2) traffic guards during drop off and pickup times at said school, further requesting, that this 
Committee Meeting be held at the Pulaski School to get Parents and School staff input. (Ref'd 
3/23/17) 

On motion by Councillor Markey and seconded by Councillor Abreu, the Committee VOTED: To 
recommend to the City Council that the Administration allocates $250,000 for the construction of 
a rear entrance to the Pulaski School to alleviate the traffic flow issues in the area. This motion 
passed on a Roll Call Vote of Yeas 9, Nays 1, with Councillor Morad opposed. 

IN COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY & 
NEIGHBORHOODS 

Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairperson 
BKG: dmb 


